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I have mailed my ballot in every election for many years. It is fast, safe, and 

convenient. I personally know many who would not vote if they had to appear in 

person this includes people of all major political parties. Without this our elections 

would be less representative, less fair, and weaken our hard won democracy that has 

been maintained for over 200 hundred years. Voting is for every American citizen. 

Please vote no on this important  measure.  


